
Hi, 

I hope this email finds you well. I am writing to express my deep concern about the 

significant impact Measure 110 has had on my three Downtown Portland businesses. 

Since the passing of Measure 110, I have witnessed a drastic decline in business across 

my three apartment buildings. Despite dropping rents significantly, we are struggling to 

keep them fully occupied, leading to a reduction in the number of residents in the 

downtown area. 

The rental rates for my buildings range from $700 to $1200 per month, catering to low-

income housing needs. Previously, maintaining full occupancy was not an issue. 

However, the aftermath of Measure 110 has created unprecedented challenges, causing 

financial losses for my business. 

I kindly request your support in advocating for the repeal of Measure 110. This change is 

crucial not only for the viability of my business but also for the revitalization of the 

downtown core. Repealing Measure 110 will contribute to bringing people back to the 

area, fostering economic activity, and restoring the vibrant community we once had. 

I appreciate your attention to this matter and look forward to any assistance or 

guidance you can provide. 

Thank you, 

Troy Parke 
Owner 
www.apartmentsbytroy.com 


